
 

 
West Auburn High School 

Student Bulletin 
September 7th, 2022 

 
Good Morning West Auburn! 
Please Stand for the Pledge of Allegiance… 

 

 

 
RETURN FORMS! 

• STUDENTS – Please remember to return all your forms that were handed out in homeroom!  
 

 

 
TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 13th: 

• Metro Representative will be here during Lunch to hand out FREE ORCA cards to ALL Students! 
 

 

 
FAIR TICKETS! 

• STUDENTS – See your advisor. 

• STAFF – Ask in the main office. 
 

 

 
REMINDERS: 
● CHROMEBOOKS: Remember to bring your charged Chromebooks every day! 

 
● HALL PASS: Remember all students MUST have a pass when out of class. 
 
● 10X10 RULE:  Students will not be given passes to leave class and/or use the restroom during the 

first 10 minutes of class or last 10 minutes of class  
 

 

 
● As Always: Thank you for washing your hands and staying home when you’re sick.  

 

 

 

● Please use extreme caution when crossing the railroad tracks at the designated crossings.  
 

Have a great day!    
 

 


